Vivekananda College
Alipurduar

Notice
Date-03.10.2024

concerned that the college office will remain closed

as Puja holidays. The office will open on
R-24dated 17.09.2024) of NBU.

This is to notify to all
from 07.10.2024 to 18.10.2024
19.10.2024. (Vide Ref No. 2919/

All concerned are being informed accordingly.

ily a joyous and blessed Durga Puja.
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Wishing you and your fam



